

NEWSLETTER NR. 6 - MARCH 2018

EDITORIAL

The EPOS project has made a strong start to what is promising to be an exciting and productive 2018. It is one of the goals of EPOS to communicate findings, aiming to provide important information on industrial symbiosis and the ways in which it could be accomplished; not only to industry, but also to all interested parties, including individuals, communities and governments. The past few months have been a great opportunity for public communication

In this edition of the EPOS newsletter, you can catch up on the recent activities of the EPOS consortium and their promotion of industrial symbiosis on the European scale. Additionally, you will find results of our inter-industry collaboration in our latest publications on industrial symbiosis.

The EPOS project team



NEWS

Standardisation meeting

The EPOS project participated in the European Committee for Standardisation (CEN) workshop on industrial symbiosis.

[read more...]

EPOS project Showcase

The EPOS project is participating in the 'Showcase your project' competition.

[read more...]

Technology Focus

Introducing the EPOS Technology Focus, a series dedicated to providing process industries with replicable, rapidly deployable solutions for both industrial sector and cross-sector integration.

[read more...]

FOLLOW US











